Brandon Campbell

my name is Brandon Campbell. I'm a war veteran out of the United States Air Force. I'm a small
business owner. My company is in Vancouver. I live about six months out of the year on the
Kalama River and I'm a lifelong Pacific Northwest center absent the time that I spent in the service.
I don't support this plant for very varied reasons not just to include the environment. I've smelled
burning trash pits, and that was a good use of my time in defending this country. The environment is
not the only reason. The assumptions that this study seems to be built on are based off of Chinese
perspectives that | think can't be verified.

There's nothing backing up this company and the assumptions that are inherent to it as to the
reductions in greenhouse fuels that will necessarily increase these pollutants in Southwest
Washington in our backyard. China seems to have a problem with their air quality and we should be
supporting China in bettering their local air quality and not to the detriment of our own. These
Chinese methanol demands and requests for providing materials necessary to produce plastics can
be built in China. They have the technology to build these plants in China. We don't need to be
supporting fracking in Clark County and in Cowlitz County in Southwest Washington.

We don't need to be subsidizing our air quality or the Chinese air quality with our own. The
Southwest Washington is built on fishing and hunting and also production. I support logging. I
support manufacturers but I don't support Chinese air quality being benefited by a detriment to our
own. Let's keep tight lines, go out there and fish and that's all I got to say.



